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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Redistribution of federal divisions 

I write this submission in relation to the abovenamed matter, namely the redistribution of federal 

divisions in Victoria. 

We at Gumbuya World are currently domiciled in the suburb of Tynong, which sits in the division of 

Monash. Gumbuya World seeks to make a submission to move the localities surrounding Gumbuya 

World, including Tynong, Tynong North, Garfield and others into the federal division of La Trobe. 

The suburbs located across Monash’s western boundaries, such as Tynong and Tynong North, share 

an incredibly affinity with La Trobe’s eastern border localities such as Nar Nar Goon, Nar Nar Goon 

North and Pakenham. As such, Gumbuya World often receives many of its patrons from these 

nearby La Trobe localities. There is here, a clear community connection. 

As such, a community has been created which currently is split between two federal divisions – 

being Monash and La Trobe.  

Gumbuya World deems it appropriate that this split be removed and the localities on either side of 

the Monash-La Trobe border be brought into one singular entity, encompassed within La Trobe’s 

electoral boundaries. 

This would also make sense from a Council perspective as it brings suburbs within the Cardinia Shire 

together, rather than splitting them between Federal Members. This will be better for the 

constituents of Cardinia Shire overall, to be governed by a singular body at the Federal level. This 

also removes any unnecessary local complications. 

There is a clear community connection between residents of Cardinia and as such it seems 

appropriate to bring these residents within the boundaries of La Trobe. 

Gumbuya World wishes to submit that La Trobe’s boundaries should extend eastwards to 

encompass the rest of Cardinia so that federal boundaries reflect this intimate community 

connection. 
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It is our submission that moving La Trobe’s boundaries in this direction is a sensible, low-cost move 

that would benefit the wider Cardinia community.  

I trust that you will consider our submission. 

Kind Regards, 

Ron Weinzierl   

Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 
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